Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 13 September 2021 13:32

To: John Macholc Cc: Planning

Subject: R&U 3/2021/0660 & 3/2021/0661

Categories: xRedact & Upload

Sent: 13 September 2021 12:00

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> Subject: 3/2021/0660 & 3/2021/0661

External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear John Macholc and to whom ever else this concerns.

I'm writing to you to object to the routes 3/2021/0660 & 3/2021/0661

After Chatburn held a parish meeting on 12.09.21

Reasons are:

The impact this will have on small villages and their school. The amount of traffic proposed is a deep concern to villagers walking to and from the schools in the area.

The environmental damage this will have with the amount of emissions used.

The affects this poses on small local businesses that reply on local trade from all of the small villages especially in West Bradford and Chatburn.

The surface damage to our small local roads which over Grindleton bridge raises a deep concern on the structural impact these heavy trucks will have as well as it not being wide enough for cars and trucks to meet on.

Sincerely